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Beth Miller and Natalie Miller Publish Employee

Benefits Articles Featured in BenefitsPRO

Spencer Fane attorneys Beth Miller and Natalie Miller recently wrote articles

published in BenefitsPRO covering employee benefits issues. Beth discussed
prohibited transaction exemption 2020-02 regarding investment advice and Natalie
discussed 2022 inflation adjustments for benefit plans.

The articles are titled:

e "Enforcement of Investment Advice Exemption on the horizon” — Beth Miller

 “Inflation adjustments out for 2022 benefit plan limits” — Natalie Miller

At Spencer Fane, Beth and Natalie are Of Counsel in the firm’s Employee Benefits
practice group. Beth focuses her practice on helping clients by identifying practical
solutions to a wide variety of legal matters in the areas of employer-sponsored
retirement plans, executive compensation, fiduciary obligations, and advisory
services. Natalie advises benefit plan providers, administrators, and employers on
matters related to ERISA and the Tax Code that impact employer-sponsored benefit
plans.

Beth and Natalie are frequent authors for BenefitsPRO. Find Beth’s BenefitsPRO
articles here and Natalie’s articles here. Please note a subscription may be required

to access the articles.


https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/beth-miller/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/natalie-miller/
https://www.benefitspro.com/2021/11/24/enforcement-of-investment-advice-exemption-on-the-horizon/
https://www.benefitspro.com/2021/11/17/inflation-adjustments-out-for-benefit-plan-administration-costs/
https://www.benefitspro.com/search/?q=%22Beth+Miller%22&Submit=Search&startDate=&endDate=
https://www.benefitspro.com/search/?q=%22Natalie+Miller%22&Submit=Search&startDate=&endDate=

